
School Board Meeting:    October 10, 2016 
 
Subject: Buffalo High School Additions and 

Alterations 2017 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept bid item #5 from KUE Corporation in Watkins, MN for $2,293,780; also 
alternate #1 (Add Vestibule) for $52,000.  
 
Total award $2,345,780.00 

 

  

 

 

  
 

 

  
DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Enclosed is the letter of recommendation from ARY Architects to accept KUE 
Corporation to complete the addition along with the bid tabulation for Buffalo 
High School Addition and Alterations showing the 10 companies that placed bids.  

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 


